
 

Clemson wants to acknowledge your success! 

Have you earned a degree while working at Clemson? The Office of Human 
Resources would like to know more about it and Clemson would like to 
acknowledge your achievement! The university is planning a spring 2019 
recognition luncheon to acknowledge all full-time faculty and staff members 
who have obtained associate’s, bachelor’s, master’s or doctorate degrees from 
Clemson or other colleges and universities while in full-time employment with 
Clemson. While this inaugural event seeks to recognize all full-time faculty 
and staff no matter how long it’s been since they gained their degrees, the 
event will become an annual celebration.  

Please take 5 minutes to complete the Declaration of Degree Completion to 
make sure you are on the 2019 invitation list. The submission deadline is 
December 18, 2018. 

 

 

https://clemson.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_e2TV3Acat3WdWvP

